
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, [Karen Fruhbauer] am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.  I am writing because I feel strongly that, when I die, I would like 
to be returned to the earth.  I also believe that this option would be good for the earth.

I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Karen Fruhbauer


